
MEMORANDUM 

 

April 24, 1996 

 

TO:  Bob Clark 

 

FROM: Tom Samoluk 

 

SUBJECT: document of interest 

 ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Per our recent conversations, I thought you would be interested in this document which the FBI 

recently agreed to release.  Please note that it is about John Abt. 

 

Hope all is well. 

 

Tom 


